From: Sonia Fang

To: agenda comments

Cc: katleighton@gmail.com

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda item 9c

Date: Sunday, May 22, 2022 4:47:01 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear City Council,

In reference to Agenda item 9(c) Discussion of Ordinance No 967:

I am voicing my support for the ordinance to authorize the city to acquire the vacant beach property between Richmond Beach Saltwater Park and the bulkhead. I live very close to the bridge and I have never felt comfortable crossing it to go to the beach even though it would be more convenient and environmentally friendly. I love spending time on the beach, bird watching and beach combing. Acquiring the land would be very meaningful to me: I could more easily access the beach without needing to drive or park a car, and the acquisition would be in line with what many of our residents want.

Sincerely Sonia Fang

City of residence: Richmond Beach In Shoreline